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PERUVIAN DELEGATION VISITS IMSO

The Director General of IMSO, welcomed the Peruvian representation to the IMO, to IMSO today.

The visit was also timed to wish farewell to the outgoing representative Captain Fidel Reyes, who was leaving
London for his next duty station, and also to welcome his successor, Captain Meier to the maritime fraternity in
London.

A successful meeting that re-established the healthy working relationship between Peru and the International
Mobile Satellite Organisation.

___________



As part of the visit to IMSO, the delegation had a tour of Inmarsat’s Network Operation Centre, which was very
much appreciated.


